
Roller Disco Event Report 22nd November 2015 

 

On Sunday 22nd November, Ingrid from Phatsk8 Roller Disco ventured out and spent the afternoon in Little River with 
her skates and music. 

 

The afternoon was split into 3 sessions to ensure that there was safe 
skating for ALL ages.  

 

Although numbers for the preschool session were low, the children who 
attended thoroughly enjoyed themselves and all received a balloon 
each. Ingrid has special skates for the younger ones as well as scooter bikes for the very young. 

 

The next session was aimed at 5 – 11yr olds. This was an extremely busy 
session with a full hall. Parents also decided to tackle some skating after 
enthusiastic encouragement from their children. Great fun was had and 
games were played. It was amazing to see the confidence levels of the 
children grow as the session progressed. Children who began clutching tight 
to their parents, were skating successfully unaided and joining in the games. 
Smiles beamed all round  

 

The last session were the tweens and teens. A few of the children stayed 
skating from the age group down which allowed for good numbers 
without the hall being too full. Again games (more adventuress and 
difficult than the previous session) were played and adults participated.  

 

Another very successful event for the Little River Wairewa Community 
Trust with discussions around organising a winter night time roller disco 
for next time  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


